
Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Monday is a teacher workday. There will be no school for students. 

 

Next week begins the second semester. This is a great time to look back and review your child’s 

progress and set new goals for the second half of the year.   

 

Parents of rising 7th and 8th grade students, please complete and return the Intent Letter that was 

sent out on Tuesday, January 16th and return to our Data Manger no later than January 31st. 

Please contact Ms. Dixon in the school office if you have questions.  

 

Students will take interim exams this coming Tuesday and Wednesday. It is important that 

students have their laptops and that they are fully charged each day.  

 

The PTA is sponsoring a Papa Johns spirit night this coming Wednesday. You can find more 

information on our website and social media pages.  

 

Our basketball teams and cheerleaders will be at home against Southeast Middle School on 

Tuesday and at Eastern Middle School on Thursday. The wrestling team will have a matches on 

Tuesday at Southeast and on Thursday at home against Eastern.   

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


